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* IMPORTANT REMINDER* 

December 6 – Last day to donate to the Langley Foodbank  

December 6: Hot Lunch- Hot dogs 

December 13- Pancake Breakfast – Eating Schedule below in newsletter                   

 
 

 

     
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your child is missing any clothing, please encourage them to visit the lost and found. We have so many 

unclaimed coats and sweaters. Any items that are not claimed on the last day of school, will be donated. 

                                                                 

                                                                        
 

                                                       

Upcoming Events  

    
Dec 2 & 3:  Last two days of SIC 
December 6:   Hot Lunch & Treat Day- Hot Chocolate- PAC 
December 11:  K- Gr 2 Concert, 1 PM and 6 PM 
December 13:  Pancake Breakfast & PJ Day 
December 20:  Last Day before Winter Break Spirit Day: Tacky Sweater Day & Movie Day 
January 6:  School reopens after winter vacation 
January 6-14:  Dance Play 
January 17:  Movie Night 
January 20:   PAC Meeting 6:30 PM in the Learning Commons 
January 23:  Duffel Bag Theatre Performance 
January 24:  Spirit Day: House Team Colour Day & Hot Lunch 
January 28:  Art Starts Performance- Entire School 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
  

    

 



  

 

 

Sights and Sounds of Winter 
Gym doors will open 20 minutes before each performance. 

  

      Please Note: 
• This year, there will be no tickets as it is our K- Gr 2 concert. 
  
• Extended family members (e.g., grandparents) and parents who do not work 
during the day are kindly requested to attend the afternoon performances on 
December 11. 
• The students will see the class performances at our dress rehearsal. 
• In order for the evening performance to begin on time, we would like K - Gr. 2 

students dropped off at their classrooms at 5:45 pm (not before, please).  
• Choir students need to meet Ms. Dotto at 5:30 pm in the gym, ready to go on the risers. 
• To minimize disruptions while the concert is in progress, we expect that you will remain in the 

gym for the ENTIRE performance rather than leaving once your child has finished performing. We 
need to respect the fact that ALL performing students have worked hard to put on a great show. 

• For the evening performance, the students can be picked up after the performance in their 
classes. Students will not have permission to leave the class without an adult.  

  

We are asking the students to wear their best attire for the concert. 
 

 

This week, we are collecting items for our Langley Food Bank. 

Please consider donating non-perishable items. The last day to 

donate is Friday, morning, as the foodbank will collect the items 

during the day on Friday, December 6. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 
 

PAC Monthly Newsletter - below 

• Read about everything that the PAC has been up to, and news about upcoming events and fundraisers.  

 

Hot Chocolate Treat Day - Friday, December 6 
• Please bring a toonie and join us after school for a special treat: hot chocolate! 

 

Pancake Breakfast and Pajama Day - Friday, December 13 

Pancake Ingredient list, Krusteaz pancake mix: 

Enriched bleached flour (wheat flour, malted barley flour, niacin, reduced iron, thiamin mononitrate, riboflavin, 

folic acid), sugar, dextrose, leavening (baking soda, sodium aluminum phosphate, monocalcium phosphate), 

salt, food starch-modified, soybean oil, buttermilk. 

CONTAINS: Wheat, Milk. 

May contain Egg, Soy and Tree Nuts. 

 

If your child has dietary restrictions or allergies, please send a safe alternative snack with them on 

Friday. Please communicate to your child and to their teacher if you do not wish for your child to be served 

pancakes at breakfast.  

 



  

 

 



  

 

 
 

 



  

 


